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August 11, 2023 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Canter Resources Corp. (the “Company”) 
announces the appointment of Mr. Eric Saderholm as a Director effective August 10, 2023.  

Mr. Saderholm is a professional Senior Geologist and former Newmont Exploration Manager for 
the Western US. He has work on numerous large mines and projects, including Bingham Canyon, 
Carlin, Midas, Gold Quarry, Twin Creeks, Lonetree, Mule Canyon, Black Pine, Genesis and 
Yanacocha. He has nearly 4 decades of experience in the minerals industry. 

On behalf of the Board, 

Canter Resources Corp. 

Hani Zabaneh, Director and CEO 

 

This news release may include forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. All 
statements within, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward looking.  Although 
the Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on 
reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results or 
developments may differ materially from those in forward-looking statements.  There can be no assurances 
that such statements will prove accurate and, therefore, readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation 
of such uncertainties.  We do not assume any obligation to update any forward-looking statements except 
as required under the applicable laws. 


